NEW PARKING LOT PROGRESSES AT REID PARK

The new parking lot for the Zoo, Edith Ball Adaptive Recreation Center (ARC), and Reid Park is in
progress. According to the Zoo’s July 25, 2023 project update, “work continues on utilities as well as

pouring of curb stops and light pole bases. There have been changes to the parking for Adaptive
Recreation Center and along Lakeshore Lane during construction. Parks and Recreation, Reid Park Zoo,
U of A Baseball, and the Adaptive Recreation Center representatives will continue to meet weekly as we
ensure access is available to each facility throughout construction and to address any issues that arise
quickly.”

For full details, click or tap the image above to read the Parks and Recreation July 25, 2023 project
update.

The Zoo’s update advises that some parking spaces on Lakeshore Lane will be unavailable during
construction. “These spaces will re-open again at the end of construction which is expected in
November. Access to travel through Lakeshore Lane will continue to be available throughout
construction.”

According to the Zoo’s initial announcement (see March 7, 2023 bulletin with graphic), “The new
parking lot will be located where the maintenance yard for Tucson Parks and Recreation has been and is
anticipated to be complete in fall 2023. The new lot does not use green space in the park and will
increase the number of parking spaces available while approximately 95 trees will be planted as part of
the project.”
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